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 Thank you for taking time out of your day to read my testimony. My name is John 

Tuong and I am a student at Parkrose High School. Currently I am enrolled into an 

English activism class where we have been learning about the things being done to 

our community and what we can do as activists in order to combat these 

wrongdoings. I am also a part of the Parkrose community and this is why I care so 

deeply about these issues. 

  

Today I would like to talk about my proposal to take down bill HB3119. As this bill has 

a direct negative influence on the amount of Advanced Clean Trucks that are being 

implemented into the state of Oregon. In my opinion this bill has a significant effect 

on the Parkrose community. As the Parkrose community already faces a multitude of 

issues stemming from the poor air quality that is an ever growing issue. And with the 

implementation of bill HB3119 I think that this issue will continue to affect generations 

to come.  

 

There have been many proven correlations between the fossil fuel being burnt by 

trucks and many devastating side effects that are harming our planet. I think it is so 

important to raise awareness on these issues as our kids and generations after that 

will be living where we are today. And earth has already been through so much 

environmental devastation to the point where in a couple generations from now the 

earth will not look the same. Although it is nearly impossible to undo what we have 

done, we can take it one step at a time and oppose bills such as bill HB3119 that are 

continuing to harm this planet.  Again thank you for taking the time to read my 

proposal today. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John T. 

 


